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  Replacement propellors –  Carved by hand from sleighboards in Fort Simpson 

NEXT Zoom meeting  -  Sunday February 2nd 2025 
11:00 AM to 1:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada). – The Zoom link is 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83253857036?pwd=mbVKjc6XnqfnJbNkoQQ8pZPGNnC1MI.1 

This will be a joint meeting between the CAS and the BNAPS AMSG . - It will be a show-and-tell type 
meeting, to which everybody is invited to contribute The program so far is: 

‘The Birth of Airmail – The First Aerial Post at Allahabad – 18 Feb 1911’ - Piyush Khaitan 
Piyush is Chair of the Air Mail Society of India Foundation, which is organizing AMSIPEX-25, the 1st 
International Virtual Aerophilatelic & Astrophilatelic Exhibition, 15-23 February 2025, to celebrate World 
Air Mail Day (18 February each year) – See www.amsipex.com  

The flight and amazing repair of the Rene and Vic in the Northwest Territories, 1921 – Chris Hargreaves.  
The presentation will combine the story told by Frank Ellis in his book Canada’s Flying Heritage, with a 
collection of photographs given to Earle Covert by Dick Malott. 

Additional contributions will be most welcome. 
 

BNAPS Virtual Convention 2025 

Date: Saturday, 1 March 2025   Time: 10 am – 5:30 pm Eastern time 
The show will include up to 12 one-hour meeting/presentation slots to be used by Study Groups for meetings. – If 
you are interested in giving a presentation to the Air Mail Study Group as part of the show, please email me at the 
address below. 
 

1927 London to London flight and the CLP6 semi-official stamp. 
A recording of Marc Castel’s terrific presentation during the CAS / AMSG Day of Aerophilately on November 3rd 
has been posted in the Airmail Study Group section of the BNAPS website at Air Mail SG 
The presentation expanded on Marc’s article in the September 2023 Canadian Aerophilatelist which is included 
in this issue of The Pilot’s Log. 

The AMSG is operating on a cyber-only basis, so no membership dues are required. - Anybody who would like to be 
added to the AMSG email/membership list should just send their email and postal address to 
hargreavescp@sympatico.ca   

Chris Hargreaves, AMSG Chair/Editor 
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